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Vote for Southern Chorale for
Statesboro Magazine's 2020 Fabulist!

Georgia Southern's own Southern Chorale is a nominee for Statesboro
Magazine's 2020 Fabulist in the Choir Category! Show your support for
Southern Chorale by voting online at:

https://www.statesboromagazine.com/contests/fabulist-2020/#/gallery/?
group=330249

Happy Holidays
from the Department of Music!

https://mailchi.mp/4ebb30a0093b/happy-holiday-season?e=8d7b0baf46
https://www.statesboromagazine.com/contests/fabulist-2020/#/gallery/?group=330249


We appreciate your continued support of the activities at the Georgia
Southern University Department of Music, and want to wish you all a
Happy Holiday Season.  We look forward to see all of you in the coming
New Year!

The Carol A. Carter Recital Hall is located in the Foy Building on the Statesboro Campus.
The Fine Arts Auditorium is located in the Fine Arts Building on the Armstrong Campus.
The Performing Arts Center is located on Plant Dr. on the Statesboro Campus.

For a complete schedule of Upcoming Events in the Department, visit 
http://cah.georgiasouthern.edu/music/  

and click on "Concerts/Events."
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